The Naples Winterguard would like to extend a heartfelt gratitude to Barb Hawks for being an
incredible mentor. Your guidance and expertise have made a lasting impact.

Thank you to the Gates Chili organization for your ongoing support. Your commitment to the arts
is truly valued.

Special thanks to our Band Director Phil Bariteau and the entire band boosters’ program.
This year's program is under the direction of Shaylynn Whipple and Logan Soback.

“Escape the chill of winter with our 2025 show, ‘SummerTide’! This vibrant production
transports you to a sun-kissed beach, where the warmth of summer never fades. Our
performers will weave a visual tapestry of sizzling summer days, where the only worry is what
flavor of ice-cold drink to sip on next or which slice of juice watermelon to indulge in. So, join us
on this fantastical journey as we shake off the winter blues and bask in the radiant spirit of
summer!”




